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What to expect when you visit the Jerwood DanceHouse
for Springboard Classes.



The Team

Margherita
This is Margherita, she is the current
Springboard Teacher. She is most
looking forward to meeting you all and
welcoming you to Springboard
classes! She hopes you enjoy having
fun, meeting new friends and dancing
your socks off!

Eva
This is Eva. They are one of the
Springboard assistants.  They are
really looking forward to meeting
everyone, having fun and getting
moving!

Olivia
This is Olivia. She is the other
assistant dance artist for both
Springboard groups. She is looking
forward to being back at DanceEast
working with new Springboard
dancers!



DanceEast is at the Jerwood
DanceHouse in Ipswich. This is based
on the corner of Foundry Lane and
Saint Peters Dock along Ipswich
Waterfront.

There are two sets of sliding doors
you walk through to enter.

This is what the main entrance
looks like from the outside.

The Building



Once you enter, you will be greeted
by our friendly team at the box office.
This is where you will sign in and out
each class. 

Our foyer space is on the left-hand
side of the box office. This is where
you will meet the artists before class
starts. 

There is a watercooler in the foyer if
you get thirsty.



There are lots of toilets around the
building. Some can be found to the
left of the box office. There are more
toilets outside the studios you will be
dancing in. There are male, female,
all gender, wheelchair access and
baby changing toilet facilities. 

The studio has mirrors on two
sides of the room. Lighting
brightness can be adjusted. 

At the end of the Foyer are doors that
lead through to the Wellbeing Studio
where Springboard classes will take
place.



You can always ask any of our
DanceEast staff questions. They
wear black lanyards with a white
DanceEast logo on it.  

The whole team can't wait to welcome you to 
Springboard Classes! 

There are more toilets just outside
of the Wellbeing Studio. Toilets are
accessible and suitable for all
genders. 


